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Surrey Uni to open in India after UK PM’s visit
Surrey joins new UK Universities in India Alliance while on UK trade mission to India 

The UK’s universities can be a “skills and research accelerator” for the potential of the strengthening UK–India trade partnership,
which was the focus of Sir Keir Starmer’s trade mission this week. This is according to Professor Stephen Jarvis, newly appointed
President and Vice-Chancellor of the University of Surrey – and a participant in the trade mission.  

On his  return  from  India,  where  the  multi-sector  delegation  met  with   Prime Minister  Narendra  Modi,  Professor  Jarvis
highlighted the strong fit of the University of Surrey’s ‘purpose-driven’ approach to education and research, and the importance
of the new Universities in India Alliance, which Surrey was proud to become a founder member of during the trip.  

During the visit, the University of Surrey was presented with approval in principle from IFSCA (International Financial Services
Centres Authority) to proceed with opening a new International Branch Campus at GIFT City, in Ahmedabad, Gujarat State.  

On the trip, the University also celebrated its network of research and education partnerships with Indian universities – including
its partnership with the Indian Institute of Science, Bengaluru (IISc) – which will see both institutions partner to drive research
and innovation in semiconductor chip design and medical research, with a particular focus on human health and veterinary
medicine.  

Professor Stephen Jarvis said: 

“I was honoured to be invited to join the Prime Minister on his visit to India to celebrate the enormous potential for UK higher
education to partner and collaborate in India to drive international skills development and research to solve global challenges.
India is an economic and skills superpower – it has its own thriving higher education sector, but also recognises the value that
Britain’s globally recognised higher education sector can bring to meeting the extraordinary growth in demand for quality
education in India.  

“As we move towards opening our new campus in GIFT City, we’re delighted to have been invited to become founding members of
the nine-strong UK Universities in India Alliance. Education is an immensely important export industry for the UK, and Surrey is
proud to be standing shoulder to shoulder with our fellow universities, bringing our own unique brand of purposeful education, as
we seek to expand the potential for higher education to be a skills and research accelerator, benefitting both the UK and Indian
economies.” 

Alison Barrett MBE, Country Director India, British Council, said:    

“Congratulations to the University of Surrey on receiving approval in principle from IFSCA (International Financial Services
Centres  Authority)  to  establish  its  International  Branch  Campus  in  GIFT  City,  Ahmedabad,  India.  This  reflects  the  UK’s
commitment  to  accessible,  innovative,  and inclusive  education,  but  also  demonstrates  the  positive  impact  of  the  National
Education Policy 2020. Aligned with the shared ambition outlined in the India-UK Vision 2035, bringing Surrey’s expertise to
India will create exciting new opportunities for students and equip them with the skills needed to thrive in the future.” 
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